
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Dene car park permit holders parking in Willows car park  
As of 2nd January 2020, the current Dene car park exit will be closed whilst phase 1 commences. In that time entry and exit to the car park will be from the West Street entrance. 
As this is causing issues in Winton Street it has been agreed by Alfriston Parish Council and Wealden District Council that those who have Dene car park permits are allowed to park in the Willows car park with immediate effect until the 5th February 2020.

Permits MUST be displayed clearly. 
If permits are not displayed and an Excess Charge Notice is received, this will not be cancelled. 
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